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I welcome the outcome of the referendum held in Denmark yesterday. The Danish people have

spoken. They have decided to abolish the 30-year-old opt-out clause related to EU defence. This is a

historic decision that will allow Denmark to participate fully in the EU’s Common Security and

Defence Policy (CSDP).

At a time when it is more imperative than ever for the EU and its Member States to reinforce their

defence capabilities and capacity to act, this decision will bring additional strength and unity to our

CSDP and defence initiatives.

As soon as the Danish government will have formally informed the other EU Member States of its

decision, in line with its constitutional provisions, we stand ready to swiftly take all the necessary

steps to ensure that Denmark can fully participate in all aspects of CSDP.
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